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Dear Sirs,

I wish to reiterate my opposition to the proposed construction, by Scottish Power, of the
substations and National Grid buildings in Friston.

I would like someone to explain to me IN PLAIN ENGLISH PLEASE why they wish to
build it so far away from the proposed place for bringing cables ashore.

I am also concerned that no one seems to be seriously considering the constructional and
operational impact on the local environment, particularly the indigenous flora and fauna
and of course local residents.

Our MP Therese Coffey’s opposition to the plans reflect my own views. I trust these will
be used as guidance to the Planning Inspectorate to come to the right decision for everyone
and everything involved.

Yours sincerely
Mary Pledger




